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December 1, 2015
Dear Business Owner:

We would like to take this opportunity to​​​ invite you to participate in the Silent Auction for the Canadian Vision Teachers’ Conference, entitled Seeing Beyond the Horizon 2016.  The Conference is taking place from May 5 through 7, 2016 in Richmond BC, at the Sheraton Hotel and is hosted in part by the BC Vision Teachers’ Association. 
This national biennial Conference will attract over 250 delegates from both the US and Canada, including teachers of students who are blind or partially sighted, parents, students, and other professionals who work in the field of blindness and visual impairment. We will be pleased to present several outstanding keynote speakers, as well as many presenters from the US and from across Canada during the breakout and poster sessions. Part of our conference will include a banquet and silent auction. The proceeds from the auction will go towards the BC Bursary for Students with Visual Impairments and Blindness. This Bursary provides much needed financial assistance for our students pursuing post-secondary education.

We are asking merchants and vendors for a donation of a product or service for the silent auction. If you or your organization would like to donate and have your gift acknowledged in our auction brochure, please provide us with your contact information. If you would like to provide information to be given to all conference attendees in their gift bags, please contact us at the email below and we will accommodate your request. 
We can be contacted through email at seeingbeyond2016@gmail.com. For more information about the conference and registration please visit our website at www.seeingbeyondthehorizon2016.weebly.com 
On behalf of the conference committee and the students who will benefit from the auction proceeds, we wish to thank you.

Sincerely

Marilyn Rushton

President, BC Vision Teachers’ Association


